

Report on the Co-operative Republic of Guyana to the 21th Session of the Universal Periodic Review, Human Rights Council, January – February 2015

Dear Madam/Sir,

Attached please find the Report on the Co-operative Republic of Guyana to the 21th Session of the Universal Periodic Review, Human Rights Council, January – February 2015 hereby submitted by the University of Oklahoma College of Law International Human Rights Clinic.

The University of Oklahoma was established in 1890. The College of Law is currently the academic home of over 500 students enrolled in the full-time Juris Doctor Program. Also programs of Master in International Energy, Natural Resources, and Indigenous Peoples; Master of Laws in Indigenous Peoples Law; Master of Laws in US Legal Studies (for foreign educated Lawyers); The Center for The Study of American Indian Law and Policy, which provides counsel to tribal, state and national policymakers and a forum for the interdisciplinary discussion and resolution of problems facing native communities. The Center offers the Native American Law Certificate, and the Latin American Fellows Program. Each summer, the Center for the Study of American Indian Law and Policy hosts a visiting Latin American scholar in the field of indigenous peoples law.

The International Human Rights Clinic was created in 2009 to prepare and submit Reports to the Human Rights Council in the Universal Periodic Review process; to date has submitted 16 reports to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR). Also, the International Human Rights Clinic is a center of documentation, information and training in the field of international human rights law.

Warm Regards,
Alvaro Baca
Adjunct Lecturer
International Human Rights Clinic
University of Oklahoma College of Law
Room 3053, College of Law
Norman,Oklahoma 73019,USA

Phone: 405-325-4879

Email: abaca@ou.edu